
  NORTH MIDDLESEX REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

    19 Main Street Townsend, MA 01469 Ph:978-597-8721◆Fax: 978-597-3180  

 

September 10th, 2023  

Dear NESBA Participants,  

 

 

On behalf of North Middlesex Regional School District and the NMRHS Band Boosters, I 

proudly announce that we will be hosting our first NESBA competition on September 30th, 2023!  

We’re very much looking forward to having you as a part of our show! If you need to contact me, 

please use the email address listed below. I have also included my cell phone number.  

This packet includes an invoice, as well as parking and other relevant information for the day.  

We’re excited to have fourteen bands competing as well as the UMass-Lowell Marching Band! 

Thank you for joining us- we’re looking forward to hosting a great event.  

Sincerely, 

Dave Umstead, NMRHS Band Director dumstead@nmrsd.org 

(603)315-4900  

The North Middlesex Regional School District does not discriminate in admission to, access to, treatment in, or employment in, its services, programs, and 
activities, on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, gender identity, sexual orientation, disability, homelessness, or age.  

 



 

NORTH MIDDLESEX REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL  

  

INVOICE  

NM Band Boosters  

NMRHS High School 19 Main Street Townsend, MA 01469  

 

Description Quantity Unit Price Cost  

NESBA Registration Fee - North Middlesex Regional High School  1  $175.00  $175.00  
    
    

Due September 30th, 2023   Total  $175.00  

Please make checks out to:  

NM Band Boosters  

Please contact Dave Umstead with questions or concerns.  

dumstead@nmrsd.org  

Thank you for your participation!  
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Directions 
North Middlesex Regional High School  

19 Main Street, Townsend, MA 01469  

From East of Townsend: Take Rt. 495 to Rt. 119 West. NMRHS is located directly on Rt. 119. 

Trucks and busses please take a right on Proctor Rd. right before the school and then take a left 

into the school parking lot. Spectators should enter the parking lot at the main entrance on Rt. 119 

across the street from Hannaford’s.  

From South/ West of Townsend: Take Rt. 2 to Rt. 13 North. Follow Rt. 13 to the center of 

Townsend. Take a right at Rt. 119 (Main Street). Trucks and busses please take a left on Proctor 

Rd. after the main entrance to the school and then take a left into the school parking lot. 

Spectators should enter the parking lot at the main entrance on Rt. 119 across the street from 

Hannaford’s.  

 
Additional Information 
Bus Parking: 
Will be available in the lot in the front of the school. We will have signs and volunteers to direct 
you to appropriate parking. Volunteers will be on hand as you exit the bus to stamp hands, 
guide you to the warm-up field and answer questions. 
 
Truck Parking: 
Trucks should follow signs around to the back of the school to unload. They will then be 
instructed to move to the front lot to park. 
 
Spectator Parking: 
Will be available in the main parking lot near the stadium. 
 
Restrooms: 
Porta potties will be available on the warm-up field. Public bathrooms are available in the 
stadium. Nobody will be permitted in the main school building. 
 
Admission: 
Admission as set by NESBA is $15 for adults and $10 for students (cash only). Children 5 and 
younger have free admission. 
 
Concessions/ Raffle/ Candygrams: 
Please support our band program by purchasing concessions (cash only). We will have a 50/50 
raffle. We are also offering Candygrams for all the performers. You can purchase a Candygram 
for a student at any attending school and they will be delivered to drum majors at awards for 
distribution. 



 
 

 


